
Deb Kramer 
Watkins City Clerk 
Watkins City Hall 
Box 306 
Watkins, MN 55389 

June 12, 2001 

Re: A-6484 Watkins/Forest Prairie Township (Randy Kramer Petition) 

Dear Ms. Kramer: 

Pursuant to your letter dated May 25, 2001, the Director of Minnesota Planning 
has granted the request to withdraw the petition in the above-referenced matter, 
transferred the filing fee to the orderly annexation file (OA-764/0A-764-1) and closed 
Docket No. A-6484. No further action will be taken on Docket No. A-6484. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact this office. 

CMS:sjh 

cc: Jeff Saholt, MnDOT 

Sincerely, 

Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning 

Christine M. Scotillo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 




